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Aloha & Happy New Year 
Your Third Annual Pacific Island New Years Eve Party is in the Making.  We here at the San Jose Alano Club 
take great pleasure in putting together your New Year clean and sober New Years party, with balloons, food, 
professionsal polynesion entertainment and a dance to follow.  So get dressed in you best and come and be a 
part of.  

Tickets are now on sale or for more information call Tina T. 785-1227

These Great and Wonderful Club Members Will Be Celebrating A Milestone In Recovery:
Richard M. 12/24/64 George H. 12/18/68 Bob Mc. 12/18/74 Peter M. 12/20/78
Dick Ut. 12/04/84 Tyree S. 12/30/84 Julie D. 12/20/86 Cathy N. 12/31/87
Carmine M. 12/21/88 Mary F. 12/28/88 Morris T. 12/04/90 Chris G. 12/28/90
Michele O. 12/28/90 Andrew C. 12/28/91 Jessica J. 12/18/93 Lisa L. 12/18/95
Henry G. 12/20/95 Gilbert H. 12/17/96 Robert L. 12/18/96 Congratulations!!!!!!!!!!!!!

Christmas At The Club

We plan on inviting Santa Claus and in conjunction with the United States Marines, have a toy for a kid.  This 
will be on Christmas Day of course, shortly after 2:00 p.m. or 1400 in honor of the Marines.   We also plan on 
having a Christmas Dinner on Christmas Day of course, shortly after 2:00 p.m. or 1400 in honor of the Marines.

There is also some talk about having some extra meetings. If you are interested in helping, please do.  You could
start by phoning Tony  B.  251-4912 or at work 297-1878.

Member of the Month
Unfortunately, we don’t have one for this month.  As a result of a faulty memory of a golfer older than myself, 
he left his lights on the morning of November 20th.  Well by the time we were finished with our second time 
around it was 5:00 in the evening and quite dark.  We were in Carmel Valley and we had just enough time to get
back to the Club in time for the Board Meeting.  Alas, this car is opened by an electric combination lock.  Are 
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you beginning to see the dilemma?  To make a long story short, the Board didn’t elect a member of the month.  
So I think that this would be a good opportunity to turn the tables on them.  I would highly recommend Randy 
G. as our Board Member of the Month.  He got a bigger screen television for the coffee shop and although he 
hopes to be re-imbrued through some raffles, I think that he did a very giving thing for our Club.  That aside 
Randy has been willing to go the extra mile to make the Club a little bit better for the month of November.
Thank You,  Randy   

Sky High Electric Bills ?  
Would you like to reduce your electric bill by 20% and Help our Club Too?
My name is Tony Baron and I have been associated with the Alano Club for the last 21 years as its manager.  I 
would like to make you aware of an opportunity to make a change (hopefully for the good) in your life and help 
the Club at the same time.

Because the Public Utilities Commission has deregulated utility companies in California I can show you how 
you can save an average of 20% on your electric bills.  This trend is sweeping the nation and Californians are 
the first to get these incredible savings.

How is Boston-Finney going to offer electric power?
Much as the Long Distance Industry was deregulated in 1984, all public utilities are now being deregulated.  
Using the collective buying power of all of the Boston-Finney customers, electric power can be purchased in 
large blocks from local power providers for substantial savings per kilowatt-hour.

The Philosophy
By selecting Boston-Finney as your agent to purchase electricity on you behalf, you can be assured that you will
be able to take the fullest advantage of the savings deregulation is bringing about to all Americans.  At your 
request Boston-Finney will include your individual electric load with that of all of its other members to obtain 
substantial volume discounts.  Many of the largest commercial and industrial customers in the nation have 
already aligned themselves with Boston-Finney, giving you the opportunity to purchase electricity through 
Boston-Finney with the buying power behind you to purchase billions of dollars of electricity annually.  
Individually aligning yourself with Boston-Finney you can be assured of receiving all of the advantages Boston-
Finny’s strength and leadership in this Industry affords.

No binding contract to sign….. No deposit…
We strive to offer the highest quality service at all times.  If dissatisfied for any reason, you as a consumer can 
end your relationship with us at any time.  We are a member of the Better Business Bureau.

Our Guarantee
“We not only guarentee that our prices are the lowest, we will meet or beat any advertised price on any  product 
or service that we offer…..”

My Personal Guarantee
My hope is to help make the Alano Club better able to serve the community.  Boston-Finney will donate 5% of 
the amount that you save to the Club provided you sign up with Boston-Finney at the Alano Club.  The Board 
has authorized me to act on behalf of the Alano Club.  This donation is over and above the 20% savings that you
will receive.  I will not personally gain financially if you decide to go with Boston-Finney.  They have further 
promised not to give me a shinny new car and will not sponsor me on the Senior Golf Tour.  You will have 
about 160 other electric companies to choose from, I believe that I am offering you a good service.



What About Problems with Electric?
You will call P.G.& E. they will maintain responsibility for service to your house or business. 

What About Monthly Billing?
P. G & E.  Will continue to send you your bill on a regular basis, you will pay P.G.& E for your electric.  You 

will pay less and the Club will gain.  On your bill it will say Boston -Finney as your electric provider.


